New York, July 27, 1932.

Mr. C. Camille Tulpinck, Pres., Union Internationale Pour le Pacte Roerich, 1 Rue Wallone, Bruges, Belgium.

Dear Mr. Tulpinck:

We in America follow the development and activities of the Union Internationale with
especial pride and interest, due to the fact that
Professor Roerich's universal idea of the Roerich Pact
and Banner of Peace was brought to life on American soil.
We followed with keenest interest the last year's Bruges
Conference, and iit is with greatest enthusiasm that we
welcome your splendid endeavor of the Second Conference
dedicated to the Roerich Pact and Banner of Peace. As
a member of the Bruges Conference, I wish to pay my
highest tribute to the originator of the Roerich Pact
and Banner of Peace.

With best wishes for success, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Mrs. Catherine Campbell.